
::::::::::::::::::: 4th DALY – 9295 1059 

 

 

  

Parish Sacramental Preparation Classes 
For our children who are in other schools, from Year 3 and up, please 
consider enrolling them in Parish Sacramental Preparation Classes as we 
prepare them for their Sacraments.  Classes will begin mid-term on 
Wednesday August 21st 4:15pm until 5pm at the Church. The program 
will finish mid-term 4. Please contact Fr Stephen if you have any 
questions. 
 

NEWS, HAPPENINGS & CELEBRATIONS 

PARISH PRIEST:  FR STEPHEN GORDDARD 
Address: 200 Coolgardie Street, Mundaring, 6073 

Presbytery:  9295 1059 

Mobile:  0431 908 630 
Email:  stephen.gorddard@perthcatholic.org.au 

 

Website: www.sacredheartmundaring.com.au 

Parish Email: mundaring@perthcatholic.org.au 
 

Parish Pastoral Care Coordinator: 

Deacon Paul Reid - 0455 818 718 

Email: paul.reid@perthcatholic.org.au 
 

Next Week’s Bulletin Editor: Kaye Lynam – 0415 284 745 

Bulletin Notices:   Call the Editor by 5:00pm Thursday 
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SACRED HEART PARISH - MUNDARING 

 

WEEKDAY MASSES: 

Tuesday 8:30am, Wednesday 9:00am, Thursday 8:30am  
Friday 8:30am {Exposition 9-10:00am} 

Saturday 8:30am {Rosary & Cenacle 9:00am} 

RECONCILIATION 

MUNDARING Saturday 9:00am 

CHIDLOW Wednesday 12noon - 1:00pm 
 

WEEKEND MASSES:  

Saturday Vigil - 6:00pm (Sacred Heart Mundaring) 

Sunday – 7:30am – {Rosary 7:00am} (Our Lady of Good Counsel, Chidlow) 

9:30am (Sacred Heart Mundaring) 

 
Emails 

The Archdiocese of Perth provides both the service, security and 
support for email services of both clergy and parishes, making some of 
our historic email addresses more redundant. Rather than paying for an 
additional email service provider, we will be transitioning to the ones 
already provided and supported by the Archdiocese for many years: 
Parish:  mundaring@perthcatholic.org.au 
Deacon Paul:  paul.reid@perthcatholic.org.au 
Fr Stephen:  stephen.gorddard@perthcatholic.org.au 

 

 

 

 School First Holy Communion Commitment Masses 
Next weekend at both the Vigil, and both morning Masses, there will be 
several children and their parents joining us in preparation for their first 
Holy Communion August 10. For some, it may have been a little while 
since they’ve been to Church, they might be nervous and may not know 
anyone there. In the Gospel of the Prodigal son, let us consider the 
contrasting attitudes of the Father and brother when the prodigal son 
returns. May our returning brothers and sisters in Christ find in us the 
embracing, generous and welcoming spirit of the Father. I humbly ask you to 
join me in interceding for both the children and their parents, and to be 
generous in extending a warm, personal welcome to any visitors next 
weekend especially. 

 

Do you know someone sick or in need of a visit? 
Not everyone can make our community Masses, but I’m happy to go to them! 
Please contact me and I will be delighted to visit them. Whether it’s for Holy 
Communion, or someone you think might appreciate just a visit, please give this 
some thought. I’m also happy to especially pray for sick members of our parish 
community. Whether prayers are asked for privately, or you are happy to extend 
the invitation to others to join in praying for them, please do reach out. 
 

Recent Maintenance 
Thank you to Paul Rutherford, Pam Wilkinson, Janina Wren and all who have 
assisted in some recent maintenance works. Together, we’ve got our bathroom 
back in order, outdoor lights fixed and blocked gutter and downpipe fixed. Thank 
you for those of you that support our parish both practically and also financially 
so we can get our repair supplies when needed! 
 

Parish Sacramental Preparation Classes 
For our children who are in other schools, from Year 3 and up, please 
consider enrolling them in Parish Sacramental Preparation Classes as we 
prepare them for their Sacraments.  Classes will begin mid-term on 
Wednesday August 21st 4:15pm until 5pm at the Church. The program 
will finish mid-term 4. Please contact Fr Stephen if you have any 
questions. 
 


